
The amendments on the planning portal do not change the environmental considerations in which 

Environmental Health make comment, as such my consultation response dated the 30th October 
2017 remains unaltered. 

  
Kind regards, 

  
Karl Riahi 
Environmental Health Officer 
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council  
Telephone: 01707 357459  
E-mail: k.riahi@welhat.gov.uk  
www.welhat.gov.uk  
@WelHatCouncil All Things Welwyn Hatfield 
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